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I am in opposition of this dreadful bill.  To impede or deny school board members 

across Oregon to remove offensive or destructive materials is a very bad decision. 

Who are you people that think this is right??  It is not about discrimination; it's using 

common sense! We should want healthy minds to grow into productive adults and not 

provide opportunities to pollute young minds. 


